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From: National Sr. Vice TJ Morgan 

To: Warren Griffin, Marine Corps League National Commandant 

 National Board of Trustees, MCL Members 

Subj: National Sr. Vice National Convention Report dated August 12, 2024 

As the National Sr. Vice Commandant, it has been my pleasure to serve the Marines of the Marine Corps 

League. I am humbled to have this opportunity to work for each member. 

This report is a culmination of activities from National 2024 Midwinter to 2024 National Convention. Just 

like any Detachment or Department Sr. Vice, we have no specific job, but we serve the Commandant as 

directed.  

This past 6 months, most of my time has been taken up traveling across the Country and engaging our 

membership reporting on things that have happened and things that will happen in the future. It is humbling 

to be guest speaker at these conventions and conferences, and I can say with utmost certainty that the 

members of the MCL are engaged in what is taking place as we update database quarterly reports to even 

our MCL app. We saw a genuinely impressive number of new sign-ups to the app and hope more will 

download and sign in to the app. Remember we have done away with membership numbers as a point of 

reference and now use the profile ID. When opening the app use that profile ID. 

Modern day Marine was a tremendous success for us again this year. 2024 was our 44th anniversary of 

MDM. My duty at MDM was to be the Volunteer Coordinator. This is an incredibly challenging role to take 

on. Overseeing thirty-five volunteers and getting them to be at specific places all over the expo takes a lot 

of running around a figuring out the best way to communicate with others on the fly. Things happen and 

change at lightning speed. I would like to personally thank each of them for their time and dedication to the 

MCL/MCA MDM.  

I really appreciate working for you and being a servant leader. As I said in 2019 while running for NJA, I 

do all this for the good of the League and will continue to do so wherever the League takes me.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

TJ Morgan 

National Sr.  Vice Commandant 
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